
-----Original Message----- 
From: patnewton@cox.net [mailto:patnewton@cox.net]  
Sent: Sunday, August 15, 2010 8:26 PM 
To: Overdraft Comments 
Subject: unfair bank fees 
 
I agree and applaud the proposed new regulations for bank fees.  I have 
often been charged outrageously for overdraft checks because of the 
bank's processing of checks in order of amounts from high to low.  
Additionally the bank I deal with subtracts the checks that come in 
after the previous day's closing before they add the deposits that come 
in after the previous day closing.  This is another way they charge 
customers inordinate fees for overdrafts.   Patricia Newton. 




